
Building update       28/9/18 

The builders have been battling the wind and rain but have 
still been doing a tremendous job. 

Most of the foundations have been 
built with all the pipes and bricks 
finished. We are sure at this point it will 
be finished in no time. 

A couple of weeks ago, the children at 
Waltham school were visited by the safety 
manager [Jem]. He gave the children safety 
advice and told them what the builders are 

doing.  The children have been enjoying watching the 
builder’s progress. 

Thursdays P.E. is still being held on the field but the children 
are forbidden to go past the barriers, and now we are waiting 
for the building to arrive. 

 

Reported by Renna and 
Sophie. 

 

 

 



                           12.10.18 

Thanks to the amazing weather, the builders have finished 
the foundations and we are now waiting for the actual 
classrooms to be built. Here are some of the pictures of the 
foundations so far. 

The crane arrives           The crane was higher than our school                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            The concrete slabs form the basis of the floor 

 

 

Year 6 reporters  




